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Thursday 5th September 2019

 Dear Parents and Carers,

First of all I’d like to say hello. I’m Mr Young and I, along with Mrs Hudson will be leading Year 3/4 which this year shall be called Amazon class. 

We have an exciting first term based around the topic of World War 2 and this will include visits to;

Nothe Fort on the 23rd October 2019 and 

Bovington Tank Museum on the 13th November 2019. 

A permission slip and further details will be sent out closer to the time. 

Class Information
The school opens at 8.45 am and we are keen to use this time before registration for ‘Early Bird’ activities in class so would encourage the children to be in school promptly and settled in class.

As we are encouraging the children to be a little more independent and to begin to organise themselves first thing in the morning, we ask that you begin to encourage your child to come into the cloakroom and class independently.
If you need to speak with me I shall be available briefly then, but preferably at the end of the day or by appointment. 
May I please ask that children do not bring toys into school. If we are doing show and tell and there is something your child wishes to bring in, then this can be kept in the cupboard. However if myself or Mrs Hudson find a child with a toy, we shall keep it in the cupboard until the end of the day then let your child take it home. 

If your child is in Year 4, I would ask that your child spends time each week learning and practicing their times tables as there is a national test towards the end of the school year and although we shall be practicing hard at school it would be beneficial for the children to get support at home too. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you that the children in Year 3 and 4 will need a ‘healthy’ snack for the morning break. As a Healthy school we are keen to encourage a balanced diet but would ask that your child brings in a piece of fruit/veg, cereal bar (not chocolate based) or healthy alternative for break time.

I look forward to working with you all,

Mr Young and Mrs Hudson
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